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I am deeply concerned with the proposal of the Moss Vale Plasrefine (Plastics recycling facility). I do not object 
to the facility itself but the location is incredibly problematic. My partner and I recently moved to the Southern 
Highlands from Sydney to escape the pollution and live in a pristine environment as the Highlands are 
renowned for their abundance of trees, nature and wildlife. We are expecting our first child in a matter of 
weeks. We deliberately sought out this environment to raise a family.  

It is devastating to think of the impact this facility will have on this environment and it will. The waterways, air 
pollution, microplastics, PFAS that will inevitably infiltrate the environment will undoubtedly have dangerous, 
life long affects on the people, waterways, flora and fauna.  

In the vast landscape that is Australia, with so much land available - why is it being proposed to built such a 
facility in such close proximity to the town.  

It is unfathomable that there should not be a more appropriate location - we are a vast country, choose a 
suitable location that will not harm the waterways, humans and wildlife that reside in the area. We may have 
to reconsider our decision to live here which is devastating. 
 

 




